
My name is Sister Lillian Long and I am writing to ask you to please defeat HB1444. 

HB1444 is written particularly for one township road in Ellendale county that goes to the Applied Digital 

construction site.  In no other county in the state is a county wanting to take control of a township road.  

The cost of road maintenance is such that counties don’t want to take over control of Township roads.  

However, now, for some reason there is a bill in Bismarck that would allow one county to take over 

control of one township road?????  There is something really fishy here.   

This bill is specifically designed to take money and control away from one township in Ellendale to aid 

Applied Digital.  This is another attempt to take local control from Townships. 

Please Defeat this bill that is another attempt to take local control away from landowners and 

townships. 

 


